
 

ADVANCE NOTICE 
A health and safety audit of headstones (memorial stones) will be 

undertaken by trained operatives in the burial ground and closed churchyard 

at St Peters Church Wapley  

during the week of 28th August 2023 

Any memorials found to be unsafe will be marked as shown and 

the grave owner/next of kin will be notified. 

 

For your own safety, we would request that any memorials found to be 

unsafe are not touched or any attempt made to reposition or move them. 

We would be grateful if you could inform Dodington Parish Council  

of any changes to your contact information. 

Please get in touch if you require any advice or further information. 

THANK YOU 

DODINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Dodington Parish Hall Finch Road 
Chipping Sodbury South Gloucestershire BS37 6JZ 

Tel: 01454 866546     
E-mail: clerk@dodingtonpc.org.uk 
Website: www.dodingtonpc.org.uk 


